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Cold Aston C of E Primary School 
 
 

Whole School Attendance  
95.39% 

 

Newsletter Weekending  26th April 2024 
 

School Calendar 
 

April 

 
Monday 29th April 2.45 p.m. 
Sycamore Class Worship 

 

May 

 

Monday 6th May 2024 – closed 
BANK HOLIDAY 
 
Friday 10th May – FoCAS Quiz 
Night 
 
SATS WEEK – May 13th 2024 

 

BREAK UP - Friday 24th May 
2024   at 3.15 p.m. 

 

June 

Term 6 – School reopens 
Monday 3rd June 2024. 
 
Year 6 – Residential 3rd – 7th 
June 2024 
 
Thursday 13th June – Year 6 
children only Gloucestershire 
Schools Leavers Service. 
Gloucester Cathedral. 
 
Monday 17th June – Oak and 
Beech Classes Cotswold Farm 
Park Trip 
 
Friday 21st June – Year 4 
Activity Day 
 
Thursday 27th June – Class 
Photographs 

 

 
 

Children are rooted at the heart of our family school community, where 
all are nurtured on their journey, nourished with faith and trust. Our 

exceptional setting inspires learners to explore, discover and be 
resilient while flourishing on their own path as world citizens. 

Journeying together with love and trust 
 

Resilience, Respect, Responsible. 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Well that week flew by! Some of you may have noticed that I have 

been in and out of school this week, so thank you for bearing with me 

and seeing me before or after school as needed. I have had my final 

assessment for my NPQH so for 2 days I was completing that, and 

then yesterday I was at a meeting where I got to share our RE books 

and PSHCE floor books with other local primary head teachers. I was 

very proud of the high level of presentation that our books showed, 

so keep up the great work all!  

 

The rearranged tag rugby for year 3 and 4 pupils is occurring next 

week so we hope they enjoy that. Parents were notified by email 

yesterday. Miss Winters has her last day with us on Monday and we 

will be having Sycamores re-arranged class worship at 2.45 on 

Monday afternoon in the church.  

 

From next Monday morning, please can all pupils come in through the 

front door every day. Both front door and gate will be used to release 

pupils to you in the afternoon but in the morning can we please just 

use the main front door which will open at 8.35 as normal.  
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July 

  
Friday 5th July 1.15 p.m.- 3.15 
p.m. – Sports Day 
 
Tuesday 9th July – Y1, 2, 3, 4, 5 
trip to Bristol – We are 
Curious 
 
Thursday 11th July Rehearsals 
at the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
Friday 12th July – Whole 
School Production – Day at 
the Westwood Centre, 
Northleach. Details tbc 
 
PUPILS BREAK UP - Friday 19th 
July 2024   at 1.30 p.m. 
 
Monday 22nd July 2024 – 
INSET NO CHILDREN (Staff 
only) 
 
---------------------------------------- 

Links: 
 
Cold Aston Primary School 
 
https://www.coldastonprima
ryschool.co.uk/ 

Ofsted Report 2015  
Click the link above to read 
our most recent Ofsted report 

Easy fundraising for our PTA 
Click the link above to go to an 
easy fundraising page for our 
PTA 

Contact Us 

coldastonadmin@ncsf.sc

hool 

 
Tel: 01451 820470 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As the weather is so unpredictable still at the moment (KS2 were very 

thankful that it was only a quick shower that occurred during their PE 

lesson up on the field yesterday) please can you still send your child 

to school with a coat every day.  

 

Kathleen in the kitchen had an inspection this week and she again 

passed with flying colours, so well done to her!  

 

The Head of The Cotswold School, Mr Will Morgan is coming to visit 

us on Monday, to come and see our school and meet all of our 

children as he takes a tour of the school. Mrs Buckland our CEO is also 

coming in.  

 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend,  

 

Mrs Hibell  

 

Please spread the word for our open days – if anyone knows of 

anywhere we could display our poster please call into the office 

and pick up a copy. Thank you. 

 
 

 

https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
https://www.northcotswoldschools.co.uk/topic/cold-aston
http://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/ELS/115609
http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
mailto:coldastonadmin@ncsf.school
tel:01451
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